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Take a moment, breathe deeply, regain energy from a busy month of
May. Now get ready for an exciting summer full of opportunities!! A
quick look at the Summer Brochure will give you lots of ideas to put on
the calendar.

Building a more diverse and
open community of
committed Christian servants.
Contact
(614) 885—-5365 \. ] Please note the Animal Blessing is moved to 11:00 am on June 2. We
office@worthingtonumc.com are hopeful to invite persons at the Memorial Day Parade to this and
www.worthingtonumc.com  to Vacation Bible School. If you would like an invitation to give to someone please
check in the office or at the welcome desk, and begin inviting.

Worship Times

8:30 a.m. In addition to welcoming Rev. John Ma, his spouse Christine, and their daughter,
Summer Chapel Service Anastasia, beginning July 15, we will also be hosting Ryan Schellenberg, Assistant
Potter Chapel Professor of New Testament at Methesco as he writes during his sabbatical. Ryan
9:30 a.m. will join us for worship on June 3and then return after some travel to use one of
Traditional Worship Service  the offices off the Commons Area to work on his project. He will be leading some
Sanctuary educational opportunities for us in the months to come. He describes the work
before him in this way:
11:15 a.m.
Emerge Worship Service Many people know that Paul wrote his letter to the Philippians while in prison. But
Potter Chapel what was prison like in Paul’s time? And how is Paul’s experience of prison reflected in
his letter? My research project focuses on prison as a context for interpreting Paul’s
In This Issue letter to the Philippians. I’'m working to uncover what we can know about prison in the

Trifles & Treasures 2 ancient world—living conditions, legal functions, and also cultural assumptions and
Outreach 3 stereotypes people had about prisoners—and then to show how understanding this
Summer Camps 4 Context helps us make sense of Paul’s letter. Part of the project too is to think about
gc‘f;::h%plz\\;\::t;rs Z those who are in prison in our own society and how remembering early Christian
Graduates 7 experiences of incarceration might affect our attitudes toward prison and prisoners
Mission Trips 8 today.

Calendar 9 You will be hearing more about Ryan’s work and opportunities to learn from him in

the days to come. For those of you who have signed up to be in the initial team

The Messenger is published £, the Northland Outreach, we will be gathering in early July.

monthly by Worthington
United Methodist Church, P.O. A big THANK YOU to all our choirs for a wonderful music season. Take a peak in

Box 307, Worthington, OH  this Messenger to see the special music that will be filling our summer! Plan to
43085 (614-885-5365). participate and enjoy. With summer comes 8:30 am Worship in the Potter
Friday, June 15 is the deadline  Chapel on Sunday mornings and frequent Outdoor Emerge Worship. For the

for the July Messenger. To  month of June we will hope to be outside at 11:15 am on June 17 and June 24.

submit your article, drop it off . . . . .
or email it to Jessica Sapp at Summer holds surprises and venues for experiencing God’s Spirit in delightful,

jessica@worthingtonumec.com. fanciful, fun-filled, refreshing ways. Your Staff looks forward to being in ministry
with you during this wondrous time.
-Cyndy



Parish Concerns and Joys
We express love and sympathy:
o to Vern & Jeannette Musser, at the death of their sister-in-law, Judy McKay on May 5.
o to Dawn Valasco & family, at the death of her mother, Dorothy Brewer, on May 6.
o to family & friends of Parks Deaton, at his death on April 27.
o to Sara Ferrar, at the death of her husband, Joe Ferrar, on May 16.
We express joy and congratulations:

e To Matt & Randi Hissom, at the birth of their daughter, Abigail Elizabeth, born May 9. Proud grandparents
are Marsha & Dan Hissom.

Great News Everyone! Trifles ‘n Treasures Sale is back!!!

We are bringing back Trifles ‘n Treasures this FALL! Save the date for the last weekend of Saturday,
October 27, which is a BYE week for the Buckeyes. Are you moving soon or no longer needing any
household items? Start saving clean and gently-used items and donate them to the UMW’s annual
church rummage sale this FALL! We will be accepting donations from Sunday, October 21 until
Wednesday, October 24. Please keep in mind that that we cannot accept any furniture, computers,
non-cable ready TVs, adult clothing & shoes. However we will accept children’s clothing up to size 5T
(small hangers for children’s clothing would also be greatly appreciated). Keep an eye on the Sunday
bulletins for a complete list of acceptable donate items.

Volunteers are the glue to our sale! For those interested in helping during set-up week, planning the
sale, helping during the sale or clean-up, you are welcome to join us on Sunday, June 10 at 6:00 p.m. in
the Browning Lounge to learn more about Trifles ‘n Treasures!

If you have any questions feel free to reach out to our new chairmen, Deborah Varble, Corliss
Maynard, or Phyllis Doelker.

Dear family and friends A Soldier’s Prayer: Please God, Grant them courage, when times are bleak.

of WUMC, Grant them strength, when they are weak.

Grant them comfort, when they feel all alone.

And most of all, God, please bring them home.

Y lovi d The needs of the soldiers from our church, and others from central Ohio, are many.
our OV.Ing and messages Through the efforts of our Worthington United Methodist Women, the local Blue Star
have given me support Mothers are able to provide many care packages to those who serve throughout the

and encouragement. | am | world.
lifted up by your calls, Soon their needs will be different as our weather changes. Please consider choosing
cards, and visits. | know items from the list below. A complete list of suggested items and the drop-off box for

donations can be found in the church office.

Fly paper; deodorant, dental supplies, grooming supplies; puzzles (crossword, word

search, Sudoku); pens and pencils; positive and informative articles from newspapers,

feel your love and send magazines - used or new (science, cars, history, comics); jokes, decks of cards, photos

you my love. of interest (our zoo, community event, new changes/buildings, etc); LED book lights,
books; dried meat sticks and meat jerky, cans of nuts, packages of cheese and peanut
butter crackers, Pringles; hard candy.

you are praying for me
and it makes me strong. |

Ellie Jones This effort is on-going.

Your support is important to our soldiers and their families. THANK YOU!
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Outreach: Opportunities to Make a Difference!

The Community Breakfast ministry at Gates Fourth UMC is growing. On one of our Saturday
Community Breakfast events, we were visited by a group of members from “The Church Next Door” in
Hilliard. Along with several other churches in the area, they have a ministry called “Supplies on
Wheels”. They collectively gather common items such as soap, shampoo, tooth, hygiene and other
necessities and hand them out to people from their vehicles in several locations downtown. Valerie
suggested they start bringing their donations during the Gates Fourth breakfast time every fourth
Saturday and this has proven to be a welcome and successful addition to our current ministry. The
group was delighted to have a place to set up and the church was happy to have an additional resource.
A win for everyone.

Join us as we ”"Make a Difference”!

June 2018 Outreach Calendar

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat
1 2
Bags of Blessings | * Family Friendly NNEMAP Pantry | Worthington Pantry
for YWCA Family Ministries 9 am — noon 9:30 am —12:30 pm
Homeless Center”
3 4 5 6 7 8 9
Operation NNEMAP Pantry NNEMAP Pantry NNEMAP 9 — noon NNEMAP Pantry Worthington Pantry
Sandwich* 9 am - noon 9 am - noon 9 am - noon 9:30 am -12:30 pm
New Life 9 — 11:30
New Life Clinic Worthington Pantry New Life
7 am -9 am 9am-3pm Clothing Room Worthington Pantry
9am—11:30 am 2pm -8 pm
10 11 12 13 14 15 16
Operation NNEMAP Pantry NNEMAP 9 —noon | NNEMAP 9 —noon NNEMAP Pantry | Worthington Pantry
Sandwich* 9 am - noon 9 am - noon 9:30 am -12:30 pm
New Life 9 - 11:30 | New Life 9-11:30
New Life Clinic Worthington Pantry YWCA Family
7am-9am 9am -3 pm Outreach Meeting | Worthington Pantry Center Dinner*
7:30 - 8:30 pm 2pm-8pm 4-9pm
17 18 19 20 21 22 23
Operation NNEMAP Pantry NNEMAP Pantry NNEMAP 9 — noon | Friendship Dinner NNEMAP Pantry | Worthington Pantry
Sandwich* 9 am - noon 9 am - noon 5-8 pm* 9 am - noon 9:30 am -12:30 pm
New Life 9 — 11:30
New Life Clinic Worthington Pantry New Life Gates Fourth UMC
7am-9am 9am-3pm Clothing Room WRP 2 pm - 8 pm Breakfast 8:30-10*
9am-11:30 am
Mat Ministry Plarn
Party 1 -4 pm*
24 25 26 27 28 29 30
Operation NNEMAP Pantry NNEMAP Pantry NNEMAP Pantry NNEMAP Pantry Worthington Pantry
Sandwich* 9 am - noon 9 am - noon 9 am - noon 9 am - noon 9:30 am -12:30 pm
New Life Clinic Worthington Pantry New Life New Life Gates Fourth UMC
7 am-9am 9am-3pm Clothing Room 9am-11:30 Breakfast 8:30-10*
9am - 11:30 am
Bags of Blessings Worthington Pantry
Sort 12:00-12:30* 2pm-28pm
3
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| Will Rise

June 3, 2018, 2 p.m.

WUMUC singers Tim Byrer, Emily Dunaj and
Logan Fletcher present a recital of Hope,
Love, Humor and Witness, featuring songs
of the Nativity, Passion and Resurrection
as well as secular songs ranging from
Bette Midler and Bernstein to
Hamilton and Grease. This hour-long
performance is free and open to the
public. A free will donation will take place
and all funds will be used for the Summer
2018 WUMC concert production of
Stephen Schwartz’s
Godspell on July 21 and 22.

Thank you, Teachers!

On Sunday, May 20, we honored our
teachers here at Worthington UMC.
Thank you again to our teachers:
Mary Beth Arensberg, Tim Beers, Ellen
Bonk, Doug Cantrell, Lindsay Duffey, Mindy
Go, Julia Hinten, Tera Huffman, Kristen
Klopfer, Lloyd LaBadie, Molly LaBadie, Dick
Mayhew, Judy Mayhew, David Quart, Sara
Quart, Carol Rinehart, Shari Russell, Mary
Scott, Jeri Seabaugh, Jenna Shearer, Krista
Steiner, Angela Strous, Morgan Was,
Corinne Watson, & Kate Wood.

Godspell Volunteers Needed

The production team for Godspell could
use your help! Are you handy with a
hammer? Eager to practice your
lighting skills? Shred the guitar playing
in the pit band? Even if you're only
qualified to pass out programs, we
would love to have you be involved! If
you are willing to volunteer time or
resources to: build minimal sets, help
with sound and lighting, play in the band
(guitar, bass, and percussion) costuming
or overall organization,
please reach out to Logan
at: MusicAtIWUMC (@gmail.com

SUMMER CAMP
REGISTRATION IS OPEN!

VBS (June 18 - 22)
register: www.vbsmate.com/wumc
for ages 3 years through current 2nd grade

WORK CAMP (June 24 - 29)
register: email Ashley
current 8th grade through seniors

REACHOUT (July 15 - 21)
register: reachouteoc.com
current 7th grade through seniors

EXPLORATIONS (July 30 - August 2)
register: www.vbsmate.com/wumc
current 3rd grade through current 6th grade

Questions? Contact Ashley at
Ashley(@worthingtonumc.com
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Blessing of the Animals, Saturday June 2, 11 a.m.

“Good People are good to their animals,” Proverbs 12:10, The Message

We welcome all God’s creatures to a brief and informal musical worship service held rain or shine on
the front lawn of the church. Cyndy and John will give a personal blessing and bandana to your favorite
family pet. There will also be a moment of silence and a rose in memory of family pets who are no
longer with us. Please bring your dog, cat, bunny, pony, pig, hamster, gerbil, fish, frog; any critter that’s
part of your family! Invite your friends and neighbors to come along as we welcome the community
into our circle of faith. Come early or stay late and enjoy meeting the pets of your WUMC family, have
a picture taken with your pet, and enjoy other activities. Tim Berridge will provide enjoyable music
before and during the service. A freewill offering of dog food or cat food will be gratefully accepted
and donated to the Sedona Grace Foundation which will enable our neighbors in need to keep their
pets in their homes. Sedona Grace provides Canine Care packages and cat food to 10 food pantries in

the Columbus area, including Worthington and NNEMAP.

If your pet was blessed in years past, please join us again this summer.

We hope to see many of you on Saturday, June 2 at 11 a.m.!

Summer Concerts on the Lawn

Concerts on the Lawn - Summer Series begins June 17!
Bring a blanket or a lawn chair, a picnic or a pizza from
Dewey’s (or ice cream from Graeters) and enjoy a
summer evening of music with family or friends on the
west lawn, with Emerge guitarist Tim Berridge, and
other visiting summer musicians. Concert on the Lawn
dates are June 17, July 8, August 19, Sept 16. Concerts
will start at 6:00pm and end by 6:45pm, with plenty of
time to walk north to the Village Green for the 7:00pm
Worthington Village Green concerts.

Keep watching for additional details, as each month will
feature a different style of music, and time for requests
too!

“What’s the Buzz?”

The next meeting of the “What’s the Buzz”
book club is scheduled for Tuesday, June 19
at 2:00 p.m. in Dixon Lounge. All book-
lovers are welcome. (At the last meeting,
the club read A Country for All by Jorge
Ramos and two copies are available in the
church UMW section of the library.) For
this meeting, please read a book from the
UMW reading list, or come and hear about
what others are reading. Refreshments will
be served. Hope to see you there!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS to join the Open Hearts Team on Saturday, June 16 to walk in
the Pride Parade in downtown Columbus. The parade will start mid-morning (timing
TBD), although we will gather at our starting location much earlier. Additional details will
be coming in the Sunday tri-folds and June Messenger as the date nears. As a reminder,
the Open Hearts Team encourages opening wide the doors of our hearts and minds to
include all of God’s children, especially those who may feel marginalized. Please consider
lending your support to this team.

Please contact Matt Mallory for additional information.
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2018 High School Graduate Scholarship Recipients

Each year, WUMC gives out scholarships to high school graduates who are members of our
congregation. Seniors apply through an essay application along with listing the ways that they have
been active within the church and their communities, especially through outreach and service. This
year, five seniors showed exemplary qualifications to receive a scholarship to support their future
college careers. The essay portion of the application was given in response to the question, “Why do
you think service to others is an important part of the Christian life?” Excerpts from their essays are
below.

David Boord - “Service is a fulfilling act of kindness that benefits everyone involved: the receiver is
shown compassion and love to pass onto others, and the giver is content because they were able to
help people and follow in Christ’s image.”

David has been active within the church by attending both ReachOut and Work Camp as a youth,
helping at VBS, regularly attending Impact, and is a member of our Youth Leadership Team. Through
school David has participated in many community service projects, including raising $21,407 to the
Leukemia and Lymphoma Society for the Student of the Year Campaign. David will graduate from
Worthington Kilbourne High School and is attending The Ohio State University in the fall to study
Environment, Economy, Development and Sustainability.

Jason Bowen - “My group worked to prepare the pantry for the open doors the next day. All types of
people were there. As | helped people, | started to talk with them. | learned that they are each like me;
they are still all everyday people. That particular service project taught me to be more understanding.”
Jason has been active within the church by being a part of Impact, helping at VBS, attending both
Work Camp and ReachOut, and finished his senior year by doing hours at the church for the
Worthington Kilbourne HS’ Senior Project. Jason is an avid soccer player both through school and club
teams, and will continue that passion at Wittenberg University in the fall. Jason will be double majoring
in Exercise Science and Sports Management.

Olivia Burrier - “Bringing service to others is an important part of the Christian life because when
you are selfless and help those who are in need, you shine God’s light through you to others. God
wants us as Christians to care for one another, always providing help to those who need it most.”

Olivia has been active within the church by helping provide childcare within the church, participating in
both ReachOut and Work Camp, regularly attending Impact and helping at Hanging of the Greens. In
the community she has volunteered for a children’s reading program through the Worthington Rec
Center, helped at the Worthington Library, and devoted much of her time to the tennis program at
TWHS. Olivia is graduating from Thomas Worthington High School and the Linworth Alternative
Program. She will be attending Bowling Green State University in the Visual Communication
Technology program.

Continued on next page
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Stephanie Gilton - “My reason for serving was not because | would be praised for it. It was simply
because | knew if | was in the shoes of the people | was helping, | would appreciate those things being
done for me. | would appreciate the kind gesture and the hearts of those who see no gain in doing
something for someone else, but only the idea that their selfless act warmed another soul’s heart.”
Stephanie has been active within the church through attending both Work Camp and ReachOut,
regularly attending Impact, and has shared her gift of music in our worship services. Stephanie is
heavily involved in marching band and other various groups, but her passion is art. She is graduating
from Dublin Coffman High School and will be attending Kent State University studying Painting and
Drawing through the fine arts program.

Jenna Shearer - “Being joyful is a big part of being a servant! What is really cool about serving is
finding other Christians with the same passion as you when it comes to walking the walk of the
Christian life. This makes service more meaningful and provides support and encouragement to
continue to serve.”

Jenna has been an active part of the church through teaching K-1st grade Sunday School, providing
childcare for the church, regularly attending Impact and church camps, and is a part of our Youth
Leadership Team. Through the community, Jenna has volunteered at the Ohio State School for the
Blind, is a freshman mentor and helps on the yearbook committee. Jenna is graduating from Thomas
Worthington High School and will be attending Kent State University in the fall to study Nursing.

Thank you to the Roger Ball, Carl F.Brey, Kim McBrayer, William T. and Kristine J McComis,

Crandall Shaffer, William T and Kristine J. McComis, Crandall Shaffer and J. Robert Tarbutton funds
for contributing to our endowments and allowing WUMC to support these wonderful seniors!

We are proud to honor those who are a part of our congregation who have recently graduated at the
collegiate level or higher:

Jaimey Dudley: Bachelor’s degree from the Farmer School of Business at Miami University

Steve Gentil: Master’s degree in Leadership in Education from Miami University

Madison Hickman: Bachelor’s of Science in Nursing from Stephen F. Austin State University

Wesley Hickman: Bachelor’s of Business Administration in International Finance from
Stephen F. Austin State University

Sarah Huston: Masters in Classical Performance on Flute from Belmont University

Scott Huston: Masters of HR Management from OSU Fisher School of Business

Sean Macleod: Bachelor of Science in Nursing, Sept 2018

Anne Rundle: Master of Fine Arts in Creative Writing for Poetry from Ashland University

Abigail Strasser: Bachelor’s degree from Miami University

From all of us at Worthington UMC, congratulations on a job well done! May you feel accomplished

and proud of all the hard work and effort you put into this chapter of your life.
May your success continue to flourish through you!
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Early Saturday, April 21, 2018, eight WUMC members left for a one-day adult mission trip to the Hocking Hills
area and Camp Otterbein, one of the UMC’s camps. The group included Brad Arensberg, Frank Birinyi, Ken
Evans, Jerry Knorr, Russ Line, Eric Oldenburg, Duane Snyder, and Aura Whittaker. It is noteworthy that WUMC
is the longest tenured work group at Camp Otterbein.

After sufficient coffee and doughnuts, the group met with Camp Director Scott Seese to review the project
details. The project involved winterizing one of their cabins. (The camp is open year-round.) The cabin had eight
very sturdy bunk beds which had to be moved around in order to give us room to work. The inside walls,
including around the windows, were to be framed to provide a level surface for plywood. This was in preparation
for subsequent crews who were to install electricity and insulation and then finally attach plywood sheets to the
framing. By the end of the day, both sides of the cabin were completely framed, except for some trim work
around three windows. A section of one end of the cabin was completed as well.

A nice lunch was provided by the Camp not only to our group, but also to a Grove City Trinity UMC men’s group
who was at the Camp for a weekend retreat.

Two members of our group completed a “Hammock City” project. Previously, 9 posts had been planted in
concrete, the upright posts at the intersecting points of a 4x4 grid. Eye bolts were secured in place on each
post. In total, almost 20 hammocks could be easily attached In “Hammock City”, in a variety of configurations.
The church van was used for transport, and we arrived back at WUMC at 5:35 p.m.

Sign up now for the next adult mission trip. The dates are August 26 - 31, 2018. We will be working at

The Nehemiah Mission of Cleveland. They are a United Methodist Church Mission. Their mission is to
rebuild the lives and homes of the physically and fiscally challenged of Cleveland. We worked there the
last four years. It was a great place, and it’s not a long drive. If some of you would like to go for just a
couple of days, we can probably make that happen. The last date to sign up for this mission trip is
August 12, 2018. If you have any questions, please contact Russ Line.
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JUNE

Sunday Schedule at Worthington UMC

8:30 a.m. Summer Chapel Worship in Potter Chapel; 9:30 a.m. Worship in the Sanctuary

& 11:15 a.m. Emerge Worship in the Potter Chapel;

Sunday School at 10:40 a.m. for children, youth & adults;
Childcare for infants & toddlers at 9:30 & 11:15 a.m.;

Children’s Church at both services;

Hospitality Hour is 10:40-11:15 a.m. in the Dixon Lounge

Fri
1

9:00 a.m.—Bulletin

Sat

2

11:00 a.m.—The

Assembly Blessing of the Animals
9:30 a.m.—Alzheimer’s
Support & Respite Care
11:30 a.m.—Alzheimer’s
First Friday Meeting
See Sunday 10:30 a.m.—Prayer 7:30 a.m.—Breakfast &
Schedule Group 7:00 p.m.—Welcoming 6:00 p.m.—Liberty Bells Conversation 7:30 a.m.—Men’s
& Inviting 7:00 p.m.—Boy Scouts 4-H Breakfast
7:00 p.m.—Boy Scouts Patrol Leaders 9:00 a.m.—Bulletin
2? E::lgg:f;:;?:: Troop 365 7:15 p.m.—Devotions Meeting Assembly
7:30 p.m.—Trustees
. P Will Rica” 6:00 p.m.—Singles Pizza
2:00 p.m.—"1 Will Rise
recital & Cards
See Sunday 8:00 a.m.—Sermon 7:00 p.m.—Boy Scouts 10:30 a.m.—Pride
Schedule Shaping Adult Committee 6:00 p.m.—Teddy Bear | 10:00 a.m.—CANDO 9:00 a.m.—Bulletin Parade
10:30 a.m.—Prayer Tea Board Meeting Assembly
Group 7:05 p.m.—Ad Council 5:00 p.m.—YWCA
6:00 Trifles & 6:00 p.m.—Emerge 7:30 p.m.—Taize 1:00 p.m.—Deborah 10:00 a.m.—Prayer Shawl | Family Center Dinner
T. p-m-—PIrl €s Planning 7:30 p.m.—Outreach Circle Ministry
’eas‘,'w’est. anning 7:00 p.m.—CPC Board
eeting Meeting 6:00 p.m.—Liberty Bells | 7:00 p.m.—Pride Worship
7:00 p.m.—Boy Scouts 4-H Service
Troop 365
8:00 a.m.—Sermon 1:00 p.m.— 9:00 a.m.—Bulletin 8:00 a.m.—Gates
See Sunda Shaping Immunization Clinic 1:00 p.m. - PLARN . . Assembly Fourth Breakfast
Scheduley 10:00 a.m.—Worthington | 2:00 p.m.—What's the Party 5:30 p.m.—Vacation
Thrift Shop Board Buzz? Bookclub 5:30 p.m.—Vacation Bible School 5:30 p.m.—Vacation Bible
6:00 s 10:30 a.m.—Prayer 5:30 p.m.- Vacation Bible School . . School
.00 p.m.—summer Group Bible School 6:30 p.m.—_Frler_ldshlp
Concert on the Lawn 5:30 p.m.—Vacation 7:00 p.m.—Finance Community Dinner
Bible School Committee
6:00 p.m.—Grounds
Upkeep
See Sunday 8:00 a.m.—Sermon
Shapin
Schedule ping Youth at Work Camp 6:30 p.m.—Hannah 9:00 a.m.—Messenger Youth at Work Camp 10:00 a.m.—Library
. Circle Assembl Work Da
Youth at Work Camp 10:30 aérr\;.u—pPrayer y y
Youth at Work Camp
Youth at Work Camp

7:00 p.m.—Boy Scouts
Troop 365

Youth at Work Camp
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